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Vermont Medical Society Foundation Awards Scholarship  

to UVM College of Medicine Student 
Nathaniel Moore awarded Dr. Mildred Reardon Scholarship 

 
Stowe, Vt. (Nov. 9, 2022) – The Vermont Medical Society’s Education and 

Research Foundation (VMSERF) has awarded a $10,000 scholarship to Larner 

College of Medicine at the University of Vermont student Nathaniel Moore. Mr. 

Moore was honored at the Vermont Medical Society’s 209th Annual Meeting held 

at the Topnotch Resort in Stowe, Vermont on November 4th, 2022. 

 

Each year VMSERF awards a scholarship to a medical student who is committed 

to practicing medicine in Vermont and caring for the health of Vermonters. The 

scholarship program was created to encourage young physicians to return to 

Vermont after completing their residency training and is named in honor of Dr. 

Mildred Reardon, a faculty member at the Larner College of Medicine at UVM, 

who was instrumental in forming the Foundation.  

 

A member of the Class of 2024 at the Larner College of Medicine at the 

University of Vermont, Mr. Moore has been an emergency medicine physician 

assistant at UVM Medical Center since 2015. He completed his undergraduate 

degree at Colby College, in Waterville, Maine, with a double major in 

mathematics and biology and received a Master of Science degree at Bay Bath 

College in Longmeadow, Massachusetts.  

 

Prior to applying for the Mildred Reardon Scholarship Moore and his family 

suffered a loss that solidified his commitment to practice medicine in Vermont. 

Whether through family medicine or emergency medicine, Moore wants to be a 

 



physician who focuses on providing preventative care and helps his Vermont 

neighbors promote longevity through healthy lifestyles. 

 

Please join VMSERF in congratulating Moore for standing out among a strong 

group of candidates for his commitment to serving the healthcare needs of 

Vermonters. 

### 

 

About the Vermont Medical Society Education and Research Foundation: 
The VMSERF is a nonprofit charitable organization sponsored by the Vermont 
Medical Society and organized exclusively for charitable, educational, and 
scientific purposes. The purpose of VMSERF is to advance the public good by 
supporting educational and research activities in the field of health. 
 

About the Vermont Medical Society: The Vermont Medical Society is the 
leading voice of physicians in the state and is dedicated to optimizing the health 
of all Vermonters and the health care environment in which Vermont physicians 
and physician assistants practice medicine. The Society serves its 2,400 
members through public policy advocacy on the state and federal levels, as well 
as by providing legal, administrative, and educational support, producing a rich 
flow of news and information, and offering member benefits that increase medical 
practice effectiveness and efficiency. For more information, visit www.VTMD.org.  


